
 
 

Myambat 
P.O Box 8 

Kangaroo Ground 
Vic 3097 

 
19.3.09 

 
Dr Fels 
Chair of the Productivity Commission 
Canberra  ACT 
 
Dear Dr Fels 
 

Executive Salaries Enquiry. 
 

I believe you have accepted the task of inquiring and at the conclusion 
submitting recommendations for the regulation of reasonable level of 
remuneration for executives and Company Directors of larger public and or 
private companies. 
 
The first reaction of those most involved in “It would not work”. To that I say 
“why not”. 
 
If it is good enough for the Governor General, the Prime Minister, the Chief 
Justice and all politicians and members if the Judiciary to be on a fair scale of 
remuneration and also all workers in industry, health, emergency services, to be 
on a fixed scale of pay why not the people who are running our economy! 
 
It is an affront to have a company called “a millionaires factory”! 
 
We should also make “Hush money” illegal! 
 
We should also make “Hello money” illegal! 
 
There has to be a way of stopping the, totally void of ethics, people laughing at 
the rest of us. 
 
Please Sir, you can!  Don’t let anybody sidetrack you in your endeavour! 
 
With faith in you, Yours faithfully, Jonah Versteegen. 
 
 
 
Copy the Age Editor 


